
Sent: 24/07/2023 6:57:31 PM
Subject: Objection to development DA2023/0868

I wish to object the the above development application.
I live in the area and this development is undesirable our neighbourhood.
Traffic and parking is already a nightmare in Hay Street, Anzac Avenue and surrounding
streets.
The proposed development is too large and completely in consistent with the neighbourhood.
Please preserve out neighbourhood.
Thank you,
Jennifer Rose
8 Bedford Crescent Collaroy
NSW 2097

Jennifer Rose
jenwren33@tpg.com.au
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